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Little Explorers

Nature Center Preschool
Waiting List Policy
Thank you for your interest in Little Explorers. Due to the tremendous interest in our exciting new learning center a waiting list has been created to ensure each family a fair opportunity to accept new openings as they become available. 
If there are no available positions for your child in the appropriate age group, your child may be placed on our waiting list. After receiving your application and enrollment fee your child will be placed on the waiting list for the next available position in their age group.
Openings will be first offered to:

· families with other children enrolled at the preschool

· children of employees of Little Explorers
· full time positions

· chronological order on the waiting list

Once we have determined a position is going to be available for your child you will have 3 working days to accept the open position. In order to hold an accepted position for more than 2 weeks, the weekly tuition will need to be paid at the beginning of the 3rd week. 
If you are unable to accept a position when it comes available you may keep your name on the waiting list for the next available position. If you are again unable to accept an available position we will need to remove your name from the list to ensure timely service for the remaining families on the list. 
